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18th November, 2019


Dear parents/carers,


We would like to invite your child to our Nursery Christmas party on Monday morning, 16th December. There will be party games, snacks and we have arranged for a children’s entertainer to come too. There will even be a visit from Santa who is hoping to deliver a sack full of presents! 

The children can come to Nursery in their party clothes for this day too. We would love all the children to enjoy the party and are therefore inviting our ‘afternoon’ Nursery children to join our ‘morning’ Nursery children for this day only. You would need to arrive at Nursery for 8.30am and your child would need to be collected at 11.30 am, unless they have 30 hour provision. 

We are sure that the children will have a fantastic time and that it will be a memorable morning for them all. It is still possible to have afternoon provision for your child on this day, if you require it. Please talk to a member of the Nursery team if you do.


Many thanks,

Nursery Team
Miss Thorp, Mrs Lindsay and Ms White 	



image1.jpeg
2% ER/V@

S
7
Yapy s?°

Foxton Road, Coventry, CV3 2HN « 024 7645 4843 - office@ernesfordgrange-pri.coventry.sch.uk
Headteacher: lan Taylor





